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I am against the effort to repeal the vote by mail system now in place.  It is not 

needed and would further hinder the voting rights of people like me who are legally 

disabled. 

 

Please do not change a system that works well for me and my wife. 

 

Thank you, 

Gary and Mary Hanamoto 

Eugene, OR 


